IT'S NEVER TOO EARLY...

...to start setting aside items for the October 26th TCVCC Auction at the Port Salerno Civic Center!

That's right...the Sunday, October 26th General Meeting will be our world famous auction featuring renowned auctioneer "Colonel" Dave Brown! But, right <u>now</u> is the time to be looking around for items that maybe you no longer need, or were going to get rid of, and instead...



...hang on to them! And bring them to the meeting to be auctioned off to benefit the club's treasury. Car related would be nice, but not necessary.

Look around now...check the attic, storage building, closets, under the bed, the garage, in the trunks of your cars, the basement...oops...forget that last one, this is Florida. Start setting aside items <u>now</u> to bring to the auction!

Keep in mind, if it doesn't find a new owner, you take it back home. We can't leave anything on the premises when we leave.

Provide your own box or picnic lunch & drink, and park in the designated spaces. No on-street parking.



Oct. 26th at 11:30AM - Port Salerno Civic Center, 4940 SE Anchor Ave., Stuart. Deadline to RSVP is October 22nd!

RSVP to **bridle1010@yahoo.com** or text/message at 540-255-6500.